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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Kay Flynn 
Monday, July 24,2006 7:23 AM 
Hong Wang; Paula Isler 
Kimberley Pena 
RE: TJ500 - IDS 

Hong, thanks for working with Paula on this in my absence Friday afternoon. 

Paula, just fyl, I checked through your requests to remove names from the list in 060466, and I found requests 
from you for these company codes: 

TJ128 
TKoi8 
TJ942 
TJ938 
TJ193 

Those were all removed following your requests. I didn't find in the docket file a request to remove TJ500, 
which would explain why they remained on the list and received the order. 

I am using this e-mail now to remove TJ5oo. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Friday, July 21,2006 4:27 PM 
To: Paula Isler 
Cc: Kay Flynn 
Subject: RE: TJ5oo - IDS 

i ! I I I 1-14 
Paula, we have removed TJ500 from Docket 060466. However, after looking at the fax log again and checking 
with Kim Pena, we have determined that we did fax the order to IDS (it was faxed to Mr. Angel Leiro) and we 
also sent out the order by certified mail yesterday. 

Hong , N  

-----Original Message----- Tf, 3 

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2006 3:50 PM r- tD 
To: Kay Flynn r-=f - 
Cc: Hong Wang r -  
Subject: TJ500 - IDS 

Kay, hopefully, this e-mail is unnecessary, but I thought I'd send it on just to make sure. To refresh your 
memory, I had requested that six companies be removed from Docket No. 060466-TI. One of those companies 
called me about the Order. I called Hong (you were out) asking why they would have received it. She checked 
and they did not receive the order via fax from Records, so we can only guess that they got the order from our 
website or something. 
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While I had Hong on the phone, I asked her to check the others. She advised that none of the six received the 
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Order. She did say that while TJ500 did NOT receive the Order, it appeared they are still associated with this 
docket. I would just like to again request that they (TJ5oo) be removed from this docket. Thanks so much! 

Hong, thanks as always for your help and patience! 
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